
   DECLARATION OF SUPPORT FOR RELIGIOUS SCHOOL 

 

ADOPTED BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS ON APRIL 14, 2015 

ONE OF THE FUNCTIONS OF ANY SYNAGOGUE IS TO PERPETUATE JEWISH KNOWLEDGE AND  

VALUES AMONGST ITS CONGREGANTS .... IN PARTICULAR, TEACHING OUR YOUTH. THIS  

KNOWLEDGE IS ESSENTIAL TO SUSTAINING ANY JEWISH COMMUNITY FOR THE FUTURE. FOR  

THIS REASON, THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF CONGREGATION BETH ISRAEL IS TOTALLY  

COMMITTED TO SUPPORTING THE TEACHING OF OUR YOUTH SO THAT OUR COMMUNITY CAN  

CONTINUE TO GROW.  

WE, THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS AT CONGREGATION BETH ISRAEL ARE COMMITTED TO HELP  

SUPPORT THE FUNDING AND OPERATIONS OF THE RELIGIOUS SCHOOL. WE BELIEVE THAT A  

SIGNIFICANT PORTION FOR THE FUNDING OF THE RELIGIOUS SCHOOL SHOULD COME FROM  

OUR ANNUAL DUES ..... NOT JUST RELIGIOUS SCHOOL TUITION.  

BY HAVING A PARTNERSHIP BETWEEN CONGREGATION BETH ISRAEL AND OUR RELIGIOUS  

SCHOOL PARENTS WE BELIEVE WE CAN FOSTER AN ENVIRONMENT WHERE WE CAN PROVIDE  

OUR YOUTH A HIGH QUALITY AND ENGAGING JEWISH EDUCATION WHICH WILL PROVIDE THEM  

A FIRM BACKGROUND INTO OUR FAITH AND CULTURE.  

 


